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Friday 24th June 

2022 

Our stars of the week: 

This week’s certificates are  
awarded 

for having pride in school work.  
 

 

Congratulations to all! 

The winning house this week was  

St George. 

Dates for your diary: 

 Tuesday 28th June – EYFS and KS1 
sports day. Everybody welcome 

 Thursday 30th June KS2 Sports day. 
Everybody welcome. 

 Thursday 7th July – Reception 
assembly. Again, everybody 
welcome. 

Sports days 

We have two sports days scheduled for next 
week – weather permitting! 

We will be opening the school gates for cars to 
park on the KS2 playground. All children will 
be supervised during this event, but please be 
aware if you are parking on our grounds. 

Year 1 and 2 visit The Ascension Church 

     

KS1 visited the Ascension 

Church to learn all about the 

Ascension and Pentecost. 

 

Winners of the Golden tickets 
 

 

Year 2 assembly 

On Thursday we had an amazing, entertaining 
assembly by Year 2 – it had a little of everything! 

Well done Year 2! 
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